
Immanuel is hosting this fundraiser for Ukrainians to seek relief in the United States.
There was government money set aside, but now it is gone and up to Ukrainians

themselves. Please consider donating to this wonderful cause. 
If you are unable to make it to the fundraiser and still want to make a donation, 

you may bring a check to the office or one of the deacons. 
Make checks payable to Immanuel and put “Ukraine Fund” in the memo. 

Sign up in back to help out with ingredients for the meal!

4.21
Amy Hulstein

4.22
Randy and Sabrina 

Smit
4.24

Kevin Tesch
Sharon Rowenhorst

Tanner Schouten
4.25

Joanne Niezen
Ryer Schouten

4.26
Dillan De Jong

4.27
Shelly Wassenaar

Mike and Kay
Kleinhesselink

WELCOME TO IMMANUEL
April 21, 2024

Pastor Cody Statema

Mythbusters: Living the Good Life
Romans 10:8-18 - “Simply living a 

good moral life is evangelism”

FAMILY NEWS
Please be in prayer for Tami & Travis De Jong and family as they are
mourning the sudden passing of Tami's mother, Marcia Saeger. Please
pray for peace and comfort for the family as they experience this
loss.

Wally Van Der Schaaf would like to thank everyone for the many
prayers, cards, home visits, food, and offers of rides to his radiation
treatments for prostate cancer. He will continue to be monitored.
God is good, all the time!

Kim Starkenburg will attend the annual World Renew Board of
Delegates meeting in Grand Rapids April 25-27. Please continue to
pray for this ministry.

The Tulsa Mission Team is holding a fund raiser selling Nothing Bundt
Cakes. You can order them at the welcome center in the back of
church or by contacting Judy Rowenhorst or Lorinda Breems. Each
cake is $7 and payment (to Immanuel Church) is due when you order.
Order deadline is May 1 and you can pick them up from church on
Saturday, May 11, in time for Mother's Day.

DISTRICT MEALS 
- District 7: April 21 after
morning service. 
- District 2: May 5 after the
morning service. 
- District 3: June 2, breakfast
before morning service
- District  1: June 9 after
morning service

FAMILY VISITING 
Monday, April 22 at church

Brent M and Ver W
6:30-Ryan & Lorinda Breems
7:00-Larry & Gloria Hoekstra

7:30-Rod & Ruth Jeltema
Vern D and Randy J

7:00-Phil & Cheryl Schiebout
7:30-Kyle & Shelly Wassenaar

8:00-Marv & Linda Toering

MOVING BLANKETS -
Thank you for claiming
your moving blankets!
A few still remain -
please check the pile
today. The remainder
will be donated.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sun., April 21

-Exploring Membership

Meeting after church

-D7 Meal - 11:30 

-Small Groups - 5:00

Wed., April 24

GEMS/Cadets

Fri., April 26

Ukrainian Supper at

Immanuel 5:00-7:00

Sun., April 28

-Olive Nieuwendorp Baptism

-Informational Mtg. - 2:30

-GEMS Sunday at 

Immanuel - 5:00

Mon., April 29

Informational Mtg. 7:00

Sun., May 5

-Congregational Mtg. after

church

-D2 lunch 11:00

Sunday, April 21
Nursery: Vern and Stacie D, Kelsey H & Piper L
Children’s Worship: Nick & Bethany VD & family
Greeters: Benji and Amy H
Sound: Randy J Projection: Tyler W Livestream: Ryan B
Accompanist: Joanne N & Connie K
Lemonade/Cappuccino Servers: Dave and Denise D

Sunday April 28
Nursery: Brad and Lila G, Lilly & Allison B
Children’s Worship: Grant and Courtney B, Allison B & Bailey B
Greeters: Bob and Linda H
Sound: Ross  L Projection: Kolin K Livestream: Julia K
Accompanist: Kody
Lemonade/Cappuccino Servers: Vern and Stacie D

Sunday, April 28 - PM - GEMS Sunday
Sound: Ross Projection: Leslie H Livestream: Julia K
Lemonade/Cookie Servers: GEMS girls

THOSE WHO WILL SERVE

CALENDAR

SPECIAL
OFFERINGS

4.21

Gideons

4.28

Center for Financial

Education

4.28 - PM

Local GEMS

SMALL GROUPS - Small Groups will have their last get together
this coming Sunday night at 5:00 pm. Please take an appetizer to
share with the group!

EXPLORING MEMBERSHIP - Anyone interested in an
informational meeting about what it looks like to become a
member of Immanuel, meet in the multipurpose room after
church.

IMMANUEL FAMILY - The South Africa Trip members are selling
take-n-bake Pizza Ranch pizzas for fundraising.  Please consider
supporting us in this way. Take-n-bake pizzas are a great option
for dinner when you don't want to cook or don't have anything
planned! Orders are due April 22. We will deliver around May
7th. All are mediums. Please text or message Sabrina. 712-441-
1712 or there is a sign up in back. Thank you so much for
considering supporting our mission trip in this way! 

-Jack Dykstra, Caleb Smit, and Kody Tesch


